
 
 

 

 
 

 
RGS/089/2023-24 

 29th November 2023 

 
Winter Uniform 

Grade 1 to 12 

 
Dear Parent 
 
Greetings! 

 
We believe that wearing of proper school uniform is an integral part of our school 

ethos and it promotes positive attitude, high standards and a sense of personal 
pride.  
It has been observed lately that students are not following the school uniform 

rules. 
Please ensure the following: 

• Students are to wear the prescribed school uniform and modifications to 

the uniform are strictly not allowed (e.g tapering of pants). 

 

Tapered pants are not allowed: 
 

  
 
• Students are not allowed to roll or fold up the sleeves of their shirt. 

• The shirts are to be tucked in neatly at all times. 

• It is mandatory for all students of Grade 1 to 12 to wear school tie with 

blazer which is an integral part of the winter uniform. 

• House uniform is to be worn only on Wednesday. 

• School belt is mandatory for students of Grade 1 to 12. 

• Black polished shoes must be worn every day to school. Trainers/ 

sneakers/boots/canvas shoes are strictly not allowed. Black leather shoes 

with Velcro/ laces are allowed. 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 
School shoes that are allowed: 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Please note: 

 
The uniform will be checked during assembly or anytime during their stay in the 
school by the staff and the defaulters will be sent back home. 

 
Students who are not in complete uniform, will not be allowed to appear 

for Exams.  

 
 

 
 
Regards 

Principal 

 

 
 

 
 

 


